
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Fabulous Family Funday 
Many thanks again to all those from St Osmund’s who 
supported the Fabulous Family Funday at Salisbury 
Rugby Club.  I am pleased to report that an amazing 
£10,454 was raised for Salisbury Hospice. 
 

Wellies 
The school council are looking for donations of old, 
unwanted wellies.  As part of their project to enhance 
our Early Years outdoor area, they would like to use 
the wellies as planters.  Please bring any donations to 
the school office. 
 

Pallets, Cable Reels, Tyres, Guttering etc. 
We have already had offers of the above but we have 
space for more.  If you have access to any unwanted 
items, as well as any other materials that you think 
could be re-used in a creative way, please let me, the 
office or Miss Hooper know  
  
 

RSE Week 
As you know from the letter sent home before half 
term, this week is RSE (Relationships and Sex 
Education) week.  Documentation relating to this can 
be accessed via the school website but if you have any 
questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 

Sun Cream and Water 
During the summer term, please ensure that your 
child has a clean water bottle in school and has sun 
cream on.  If your child can reapply it, then please 
send some in.  Hats are also a good idea.  As always, 
please name all your child’s belongings so we can 
identify them if they become lost. 
 

St Joseph’s Year 5 meeting 
This Thursday, after school at 3:15pm, St Joseph’s will 
be coming to St Osmund’s for a meeting regarding 
secondary school admissions for parents in the 
current Year 5.  I look forward to seeing Year 5 parents 
at this meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PSA 
We have enjoyed another very successful year with 
events such as Chocolate Bingo, Discos, Fairs, Easter 
Egg Hunts, Calendars and more.  These events have 
been organised diligently by our PSA committee and 
other volunteers.   
 
I am sad to say that Chantel Rowe, our Chair, is leaving 
the role in September as she embarks on a new career 
in teaching!  We are looking for new committee 
members and I would be delighted to talk with anyone 
informally about what the job entails. 

 
 

First Holy Communion Congratulations 
On Sunday 3rd June, 11 of our children received their first Holy Communion 

 
For many weeks now, 11 of our children here at St Osmund’s have been preparing to receive the Sacrament of 
the Eucharist for the first time.  Last Sunday, the children received the Sacrament at St Osmund’s and Holy 
Redeemer churches.  The services were a wonderful celebration of the children’s commitment to their journey in 
faith.  Congratulations to all our participants from all the staff and governors here at St Osmund’s School. 
 

Remember to turn to Christ in prayer always.  He will  

celebrate your greatest joys and help you with your troubles. 

 

Congratulations to all of you on your First Holy Communion. 

 

Golden Book Awards  
 

 
 
Rec:      Jonas and Leo 
Year 1: Mya and Jonathan 
Year 2: The whole class! 
Year 3: Abbie-Leigh and Nibin 
Year 4: Natalie and Vince 
Year 5: Benjamin and Wiktor 
Year 6: The whole class! 
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 05/06/18 ~ Year 6 Class Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church ~ 9:45am 

 06/06/18 ~ Tennis Festival 

 07/05/18 ~ Parents’ Meeting ~ with St. Joseph’s Catholic School ~ here, 3:15pm 

 13/06/18 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Mass ~ Clifton Cathedral 

 13/06/18 ~ Year 5 Quad Kids 

 19/06/18 ~ Swimming Gala ~ Five Rivers ~ 5:30pm 

 20/06/18 ~ Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby 

 22/06/18 ~ Year 3 & 4 Quad Kids 

 26/06/18 ~ Key Stage 1 Sports’ Day ~ School Grounds ~ 9:30am 

 27/06/18 ~ Year 5 Taster Day ~ St. Joseph’s Catholic School 

 28/06/18 ~ Year 5 Taster Day ~ Wyvern College 

 29/06/18 ~ Key Stage 2 Sports’ Day ~ Cathedral Close Fields ~ 9:30am 

 29/06/18 ~ KS1 and KS2 Discos after school 

 02/07/18 ~ World Faiths Week 

 04/07/18 ~ Moving up Day, including Y6 to Secondary Schools 

 05/07/18 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Play ~ School Hall ~ 6pm 

 06/07/18 ~ International Day 

 09/07/18 ~ Year 5 Wimbledon Trip 

 09/07/18-13/07/18 ~ Year 6 Residential week 

 16/07/18 ~ Academic Reports home to parents 

 18/07/18 ~ Year 6 Leavers’ Mass ~ St Osmund’s Church 9:45am 

 20/07/18 ~ Break up end of Term 6 ~ 1:30pm 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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Dates for your diary… 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

With sadness I inform you that Mrs Hitchman, who was 

due to return from maternity leave tomorrow, lost her 

dad last week. 

Please remember Mrs Hitchman, her mum and family in 

your prayers as we ask for the Holy Spirit to strengthen 

them at this time. 

Eternal rest grant unto him, and let perpetual light 

shine upon him. 

Amen 
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